The Pyramid Pensacola Players' performance of *Spellbound* was an amazing performance by a remarkable troupe of actors and musicians. With a full house and a standing ovation, *Spellbound* proved to be a truly enjoyable evening of community theatre at its best! The compliments on a job well done continue to flow in.

On behalf of the Pyramid Players and our staff, we wholeheartedly thank you for your contribution to and support of *Spellbound*. It was a memorable occasion for all involved. The art show, silent auction and raffle were a big hit, and donations continue to come in. We could not have done it without you!

Please know that you have given our performers and artists the opportunity to be full participants in the life of their community. As Pyramid celebrates its 20<sup>th</sup> anniversary, we thank you for your generosity and support, and we look forward to the next 20 years of dedicated service to our performers and artists, and, of course, to you and the Pensacola community.

With sincere gratitude,

Laurie Hoffman, Director, Pyramid Pensacola, Inc. Carol Culton, Ph.D., MT-BC, Performing Arts Coordinator

